
2022 County-Wide Shared Services Initiative 
Zoom 

October 27, 2021 5:30 pm 
Meeting Summary 

Ms. Hendrix called the public hearing to order at 5:31 pm.  

There were no requests from the public to attend. 

Public Hearing adjourned at 5:32 pm 

Ms. Hendrix called the panel meeting to order at 5:32 pm and introduced Michael Stitley, Tompkins County 
Director of Emergency Response. 

Mr. Stitley- Radio Redundancy Shared Services 

While working on the back-up center project, Mr. Stitley realized there may be opportunity to share radio 
infrastructure. We could see a significant cost savings by sharing the cost of radio systems with surrounding 
counties. Some systems can cost up to $800,000. Mike would like to be involved in further discussions on shared 
services. This would be more appropriate for the 2023 shared services discussion. 

Review of 2022 Draft Plan 

Shared Services Draft 
Plan (2).pdf  

Next Steps 

Review of potential cost savings  

Final draft report available by 11/1/2021 

Presentation to the Legislature  

Panel Vote in December 

Adjourned: 6:07 pm  

Public Hearing: November 4th @ 4:00 pm 
 

 

Attendance: 
Panel: Michael Allinger-Town of Newfield, Ronnie Hardaway-Village of Lansing, Amie Hendrix-Tompkins 
County, Rod Howe-Town of Ithaca, Ed LaVigne-Town of Lansing, Svante Myrick-City of Ithaca, Stephanie 
Redmond-Town of Enfield, Mark Witmer-Town of Caroline, Linda Woodard-Village of Cayuga Heights   
 
Guest: Michael Stitley- Director of Emergency Response, Tompkins County 
 
Staff: Autumn Edwards 
 
Absent: Joel Gagnon- Town of Danby, Rordan Hart-Village of Trumansburg, Don Hartill-Village of Freeville,  
Jason Leifer-Town of Dryden, Mike Murphy- Village of Dryden, Chris Neville-Village of Groton, Donald 
Scheffler-Town of Groton,  Nancy Zahler-Town of Ulysses 
 
 


